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It has been said that the Marina and its businesses requested special, and cheaper, rates for 
services from Point Recycling.  I asked Mr. Wilkoski if this was so and he declined to answer that 
question.  Perhaps the commission could do so. 

 

I must make my feelings known on this practice of allowing the bigger and wealthier to have less 
expensive rates just because they provide more volume.  What happens is then that ordinary 
citizens pay disproportionately more for the same services as the wealthy and commercial 
entitites. 

 

Perhaps determining the exact cause of the reason the marina began not using the old garbage 
service, requests they may or may not have made for special, and less expensive rates, should be 
considered. 

 

 

Patricia Birchall 

Point Roberts 

 


